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Holiday Parking

Happy Holidays Best Hill Meadows Residents!

Please reach out to any Board member for neighborhood issues, suggestions, etc. or email 
besthillmeadowshoa@gmail.com

'Tis the season to be Merry & Bright!

Are you hosting this season? Family coming to visit? 
Going to have too many cars to fit in your driveway? If 
you are having relatives or guests over this holiday season 
and require temporary street parking, please notify the 
Board. Even after notification, no street parking shall 
exceed 48 hours. 

Make sure to grab that shovel and start shoveling! It is each 
residents responsibility to remove the snow on the sidewalk 
in front of your house and the side of the house if you live 
on corner. So many Best Hill Meadows residents enjoy 
walking the sidewalks of our gorgeous neighborhood. Let's 
make sure they have a safe space to walk! And after your 
done, put on your hat, coat, and mittens and enjoy a stroll 
yourself!

As the days are getting shorter and twinkle lights adorn many 
of the homes of Best Hill Meadows, the Board would like to 
wish you and your family a safe holiday season!

Sidewalk Snow Removal

RV Storage Lot

RV spaces are available on 
first come first serve basis. 

To inquire, contact the 
Board.

Space #12 is available 

Upcoming Communication
Annual assessment to be mailed by January 3rd.  RV Annual 
Contracts will be sent via email.Voting Ballots will be mailed to 
homeowners to vote on the location Monument Rock, and 
CC&Rs Amendment(s) on Fencing in February.

bhmoa.com

HomeOwner Stats

New Roofs          11
House Painting    2
Tree Removal      5

2022 Maintenance

Record year for Roof 
Replacements!

This year the BHMOA
repaired neighborhood 
Mailboxes, restored the 
Nobel Circle bridge and 

performed general cleanup 
of weeds/debris in the RV 

lot and parks.


